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“Introduction to Tony Gee” 

 
By 

 
Iain Mowatt MSc BSc(Hons) FCIOB ACIArb POSHA MHKIE(Ret) 

 

 
 

A short presentation to introduce proper Temporary Works controls, peer reviews, the designer’s responsibility 
and Systems Assurance on Tony Gee’s (contractor’s specialist design) bridge capability and introduction to HK-
Temporary Works forum (TWf).  
  



 
SPET’s speaker Iain, is a Civil Engineer with a post graduate degree in construction management. He has 
worked on client side project management in Thailand and for contractors and a consulting engineer in Hong 
Kong.  He was the Engineering and Risk Manager for a Leighton Gammon JV for one of Asia’s largest 
construction projects, the USD3 billion Express Rail Terminal in West Kowloon and then  head of Temporary 
Works for Gammon Construction. Iain took over the temporary works function at Gammon following a major 
failure of temporary works with a view to overhaul the way temporary works were designed, certified and 
constructed.   He is the current chairman of the HK-Temporary Works 
forum. http://www.twforum.org.hk/home.vbhtml 
 
Iain is the holder of the Derek Smythe award for leadership in safety in construction, awarded for his pioneering 
work in temporary works, both for Gammon and TWf.  
 
Iain now works for Tony Gee and Partners as the business development director for Asia.  He was a past 
chairman of the Lighthouse Club Asia Pacific Chapter. 
 
 

 
Entry fee is Baht 200 for Members of SPET and Baht 400 for all others. 

 
About 45 members and guests enjoyed the “Kra Canal” presented by Dr. Harald Wagner on 19th September 
2019.  
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Shall be informed later by Flyer. 
 
 
The Committee is always seeking new topics for the Monthly SPET Meetings to ensure a continuous schedule of 
talks for our Members and guests.  If any member can suggest possible technical, professional engineering or 
other topics that might be of interest please contact Mr. Chris Moore on 081-824-1648. 
  

  
 

MM ee mm bb ee rr ss hh ii pp   
subscriptions for 2020 are now due. 

  
Renewal and new membership forms are available at all meetings,  

and renewed members will receive a membership card  
Please enquire at the reception desk,  

or email chris@lasanne.com. 
 


